
Hello CBA Families! 

We have many activities planned for Summer 

Camp! This month we will also be celebrating 

our wonderful dads and all they do for us! 

We will be sending out a summer camp cal-

endar as well as packets for our St. Jude’s 

Fundraiser! 

Summer is almost here! 

Important Reminders 

 Please make sure your child has a top and bottom sheet for nap. 

This is a licensing requirement.  Also, if you are supplying your 

child’s diapers/pull-ups, please make sure you are bringing them 

in daily.   

 Summer time shoes- Please make sure your child has closed toe 

shoes at school.  Also, bring your child’s sunscreen and hats for 

outside. 

 Make sure your child is here at 9:00am for the start of school eve-

ry day so that they don’t miss out on in-house field trips, class-

room enrichment and daily activities. 

 **If you are planning to take a vacation and would like to use your 

one week vacation credit, please make sure to fill out a form in 

the front lobby. Just a reminder, we ask for a one month notice if 

you are planning to use your vacation credit! 
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Important Dates:  

June 7th – Pre-K        

Graduation at 3:00 P.M.  

June 18th – Donuts with 

Dad 6:30am-9:15am  

June 19th- 21st- Portrait 

Café  

June 22nd– Parent’s Night 

Out 

June 25th- First Day of 

Summer Camp 2018 

June 27th- First Day of 

Summer 2018 Splash Day  

June 28th – Trike-A-Thon- 

Bring Your Bike/Trike to 

school day! 

 


